
AGM Designated an Essential 

Business and will remain open

To our Customers and Supplier Partners,

AGM has been designated an Essential Business by the Federal Government and will remain 

open for business during the days ahead. AGM is committed to fulfilling all of our commitments to 
customers and suppliers while taking steps to protect our employees during this challenging time. 

To that end, we have taken the following steps to ensure we can continue to meet our customer’s 

needs while protecting the health of our employees:

• Essential personnel are on-site and are observing the protective protocols recommended by 
the CDC. Where possible, staff and employees are working remotely. In all cases, we are 
encouraging employees to follow best practice recommendations for their environment in order 
to protect their health.

• Our sales and customer service teams are available to answer any questions you might have 
about your specific contract or project.

• AGM’s purchasing and logistics teams are coordinating with our suppliers to ensure that AGM 
can continue to meet current production commitments.

• Our engineering teams are available for project consultation and engineering reviews on behalf 
of our customers and any projects you may have.

This year, AGM celebrates 50 years in business. During those years, AGM has faced a number 

of difficult times that have forced the AGM family to respond with flexibility and creativity in order 
to successfully navigate them. While we all face an extraordinary challenge in Covid-19, I am 
confident that by working together, and supporting each other, we will give ourselves the best 
chance to see this time through safely for everyone. 

If you have any questions please feel free to call us at 520-881-2130 or email us directly at 
support@agmcontainer.com

3526 E. Fort Lowell Rd.          Fax: 520-881-4983
Tucson, AZ 85716   www.agmcontainer.com

A personal message from Howard N. Stewart

President and CEO, AGM Container Controls, Inc.


